Leelanau Township Board
Leelanau Township Planning Commission

April 5,2021

As a 3rd generation farmer in Leelanau Township, | am
very much in favor of the development of Timber Shores.

The economic growth it would bring to the area would be
very significant. Also, employment, wages, increased
sales for the shops in Northport, Omena and the other
surrounding villages and towns will bring a lifeline to all.

Increased property taxes from the development can be
used to finance improvements in our township that will
benefit all of our citizens and visitors to our area.

One concern | have is the following:

Does anyone on the Township Board, or the Township
Planning Commission own or have interest in any
property within 1 mile of the development? If so this
might be construed as a conflict of interest. This must be
disclosed before any type of voting can take place.
Please Address This Question.

Sincerely

P Ve



